
 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Year 11 Pupils, Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Examination Results Day – Thursday 12th August 2021 
 
We are pleased to be able to invite our Year 11 pupils into school on Thursday 12th August 
between 10am and 12 noon to collect their GCSE results. 
 
We will continue to take precautions to reduce risk of COVID-19 infection.  We ask that pupils 
enter the school building via the main reception and results will be available to be collected 
from the main hall.  Pupils can then follow the one way system and meet with friends and 
family on the yard. 
 
A number of school staff will be available on results day to help deal with any queries that 
pupils may have along with a representative from Career Wave so that we can support you to 
access your next steps in Education, Employment and Training.   
 
If a pupil is unable to attend and wishes for another family member to collect their results, they 
must bring with them a form of identification along with a letter signed by the pupil giving their 
permission for results to be issued.  Any results not collected on results day will be available for 
collection from reception. If results need to be posted, please contact the school. 
 
The Joint Council for Qualifications (JCQ) have provided a useful Guidance for Students and 
Parents, which explains how exam results have been determined this year.  This information can 
be found here.  You will receive further information in your results day pack. 
We look forward to welcoming you back into school to receive your results. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
Mr Redford 
Headteacher 

https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/JCQ-Guidance-for-Students-and-Parents-on-Summer-2021.pdf

